



1st Grade News

Monday, April 23, 2018

Curriculum Corner

Reading: Students will learn to read and write words with ui, ue and ew.

<u>Writing:</u> Students will write narratives with sequenced events, details and temporal words, and provide a sense of closure to their writing.

<u>Math:</u> Students will add and subtract with fluency to solve word problems and will continue to use the bar model as a visual to solve addition equations.

<u>Social Studies:</u> Students will explain how people use natural resources in the community.

Mark Your Calendars!

4/24/18 1st Grade Field Trip to the Zoo, 5th Grade Field Trip

4/27/18 Report Cards go home

5/7/18 Field Day

5/8/18 4th Quarter Core Night

5/28/18 Memorial Day Holiday, No School

*******Please encourage your child to bring a poncho, raincoat and/or rain boots to school tomorrow in preparation for the rain that is in the forecast for the zoo!******

The nomination window for Single Subject Acceleration will open from May 4th - May 17th. Between May 25th and June 1st, Mrs. Holcomb will administer a next grade level assessment to any students who are nominated. Please visit the following link,

https://docs.google.com/document/d/18etdpVzw WrdE TmBDoyC856rYrG8fl6l03VYX9CQdwE/edit, to learn more about SSA and feel free to e-mail any questions to our AIG teacher, Mrs. Holcomb, at iholcomb@wcpss.net.

Over track out you should have received a survey from Wake County looking for your input on Family Engagement, Family Support, Family Efficacy, Barriers to Engagement, and School Climate. If you did not receive the Survey please contact Mrs. Bartholow at lbartholow@wcpss.net to let her know and she will gladly resend you the link to the survey. Please take the time to complete the survey if you have not already done so. We look forward to your feedback!